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Our topic this half term is ‘We All Belong Here!’ 

We will be looking at how each of us in Reception is unique and special. Celebrating our 

differences and similarities as all of us embark on our journey into school. There will be 

opportunities to meet some of the most important people in school and within our wider 

community. Learning about their roles and how we can stay safe in the big world around 

us. The adventure of school will have us meeting new friends, learning new routines and 

exploring all the emotions and feelings that accompany this. 

As writers, we will be begin to recognise our names, build up muscles in our hands and 

begin to look at how we hold our pens and pencils correctly. 

As readers, we will begin the exciting journey to become readers. Having our first phonics 

sessions and reading sessions. We will also enjoy daily story times. 

In Maths, we will be learning about early maths patterns, measure and numbers to 6. 

In Science, we will learn about our wonderful body and what it comprises of.  

In Art, we will be exploring our classroom and learning how to use the materials and 

equipment within it to begin to make our own creations.  

In Computing, we will start to navigate iPads and look out for technology in the wider 

world.  

In Design and Technology, we will make our very own open sandwiches.  

In Geography, we will be identifying the different places within our community.   

In History, we will be discussing our own family and the history of it. 

In Music, we will begin singing lessons. 

In PSHE, we will learn about the school rules and routines.  

In PE, we will begin our Healthy Movers sessions.  

In RE, we will learn the Hindu festival of light Diwali.  

 

 

 

 

 


